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Wednesday 12th February 2025

Dear Parents and carers,

On Friday 14th February we will be holding a non-uniform day to raise funds for LENT Family Fast Day. When we ran this event in October, it was a great success and provided our students with the opportunity to reflect on the challenges faced by millions of people worldwide who experience food poverty. We kindly ask that all students bring a donation £1 on this day. 
Additionally, we will be marking the Jubilee Year of Hope, as declared by Pope Francis. This special year is a time for reflecting on the hope we have in Christ and how we can share that hope with others, especially those in need. As part of this, we will come together at the end of the school day to offer our intentions for hope in the world.
We invite everyone to join us in prayer for this meaningful event, where we will be united in solidarity.
Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Charlotte Neves
Head of RE
Associate Assistant Headteacher. 
cneves@sph.srscmat.co.uk 
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